
Year 2 Visit to the Scott Polar Museum 
 
As you will have seen in the calendar, Year 2 will be visiting the Scott Polar Museum next 
week, either on Wednesday 6th or Thursday 7th November.  Please let the school know of 
any changes to your emergency contact details for these dates. 
 
Your child must have a coat in school on these days as we will be walking to the museum.   
 
Kind regards, 
The Year 2 team 
 


